
 

 

Navigation Notice No 20 of 2024 

Tidal Harbour controlling depth for North Harbour 

  
 

 

Mariners are advised that, following successful bed levelling operations, the 

minimum depth in the tidal harbour is now 5.8m. 

 

This notice cancels and supersedes Notice No 19 of 2024 

 
https://www.portofaberdeen.co.uk/port-information/marine#downloads 

 

 

Lewis Matheson 

Deputy Harbour Master  

11/10/2024 

 

Owners, Agents, Berth Operators etc should ensure that the contents of this 

Navigation Notice are made known to the Masters of their vessels. 

https://www.portofaberdeen.co.uk/port-information/marine#downloads

